
     The Lord’s Day ~ May 27, 2012 
 9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Betty MacDonald, Emma Clement 

       Gregor MacIsaac 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker:  Dwight Houston 

  Nursery:  Elsa Machon, Andrea Frew 

  1’s&2’s:  Carrie Robinson, Joy Crozier 

6:30 pm           Speaker:  Bill Mooney 

                        Nursery:  Amy Craswell, Chandler Younker 

             

         This Week:  May 28-June 3 
Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting   

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study 

Nursery: Dianne MacLeod, Misty Robbins 

Friday  7:00 pm Youth Group 

 

Sunday  9:15 am     The Lord’s Supper 
          Nursery:  Lauri Anne Good, Maria Mooney 

        Katelyn Lewis 

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker:  Rod Belyea      

  Nursery:  Linda Shaw, Gloria MacDougall 

  1’s&2’s:  Jennifer Baglole, Rhoda Heggie 

6:30 pm           Speaker:  Grant Canfield 

                        Nursery:  Hannah Canfield, Dianne DeVries 

Cleaning Schedule   
May 27-Jun 02 :  Leonard & Rachel VandenBerg, Bill & Maria Mooney 

Jun 03-09 :  Jacques & Cynthia Boisvert, Dave & Dixie Boisvert 

Jun 10-16 :  Josh & Blayre Caplan, Dan & Laura Pattison 

Chairman’s Schedule 

May 27  AM: Dan Frew   PM: Matt Craswell 

Jun 03  AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: Don Crozier 

Jun 10  AM: John DeVries  PM: Norman Machon 
Door Watch 
May 27  AM: Trent Good  PM: Norman Machon 
Jun 03  AM: Myron MacDonald  PM: Lyle Bigney 
Jun 10  AM: Henk Bondt  PM: Dave Boisvert 
 

For Chapel news and info check us out at www.charlottetownbiblechapel.org 

Messages are now available on our web site.  You can enjoy listening to them 

again, download and save them, or share with family and friends! 



   Prayer   
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald, Gloria MacDougall 

Those Who Are Sick:    Dixie Boisvert        Gary Harding        Brenda DeVries,   
                                        Blayre Caplan          Marilyn Ogram (Brenda DeVries’ Mother) 
Our Assembly:         The Elders       Sunday School        Youth Group     AWANA 

       Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor         Cliff & Norlene Campbell    Marj Robbins 

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent    Dave & Anne Spearing   Mark & Kim DeJager      

Harold & Barb MacDougall    Noel  & Dwana Bondt          

        MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager               Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Marie MacDougall                      Jesse Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich            John & Dorothy McKim     

      Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears      Bert Kelly    Betty MacDonald      Sadie Wagner   
 

We wish to express our sympathies to Alan & Teresa Craswell and family on the 

passing of Teresa’s sister, Judy Martin, who passed away Wednesday, May 23. 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the Chapel Spring cleanup. There a number  

of areas listed on the bulletin board which still need to be completed.  If you can help  

with this it will be gratefully appreciated!! 

 

There will be a fellowship time this evening at 7:30 pm in honour of Shirley Cohoon  

who is moving back “home” to Nova Scotia.  All are invited and welcome to attend. 

 

The Camp Work Days are scheduled for the next 2 Saturdays, June 2 & 9.  We hope you can 
Come!  As usual a potluck lunch will be served!!  Many hands make light work!!! 
 
The MSC Canada Missions Conference is scheduled to be held at the Moncton Gospel Hall 
June 15&16.  Keith Keyser is the guest speaker and he will also be having meetings June 13, 
14 & 17.  Check the bulletin board for more information. 
  
It is with great anticipation that we invite ladies of all ages to join us for out 8th  
Annual LadiesRetreat at Emmanuel Bible Camp from June 22-24.  Details for the  
event are posted on the bulletin board in the foyer.  Plan to attend!  Bring a  
friend!!  Don’t miss out on the blessing!!! 
 
Peter Kerr[a former teacher at KLBC] is planning to come to PEI again this summer to speak at our Family  
Camp which is running from August 5-10. Because Peter is involved in Emmaus Bible courses he wants to  
do some ministry in the Assemblies on the Island while he is here. He is an amazing personable man and  
tremendous teacher. We are looking for housing for him and his family while they are on the Island. He,  
along with his wife and four daughters, will arrive on July 25 so he will have time to do some ministering  
before Family camp starts. He will be at camp from Aug 5-10 and will plan to leave the Island on Monday, 
August 13 so he will need housing from July 25-Aug 4 and then from Aug 11-13.  A vacant house while  
someone is on vacation would be just perfect and they would care for all their own needs.  If you are  
interested contact Gerry or Sharon. 


